KINGSWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL

Quality Teaching in a Caring Environment

SCHOOL WAR ON E-WASTE PROGRAM

Electronic waste is the fastest growing category of waste worldwide. Up to
25 kilograms of E-waste is generated per person in Australia every year
and the number is rising. Kingswood Public School have decided to join
forces with Sims Recycling Solutions and are running an E-waste recycling
program at school.

The school community I1s welcome to drop-off any unwanted electronic
waste into the blue E-waste recycling bin which will be located in the
bottom playground near the school office. This will be a 2-week program
starting from Monday 18" March. Accepted items are:

» Desktop PC's « CD/DVDdrives

» |aptops + Computer accessories

+ Mobile phones + Cable & all IT accessories
s Tablets + Computer speakers

« Monitors + Desktop printers

* Keyboards « MP3players

» Computer mice + Small flat panel TV's

Please note it Is your responsibility to erase all data from your tems. For
more information visit hitps://epsaewaste.com.au/. Let's do the right thing
and keep E-waste out of landfill.
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